
NOTICE OF JOINT PUBLIC HEARING 

Town of Bloomfield &Village of Bloomfield 

Intergovernmental Cooperation Agreement 

May 20, 2024 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Joint Public Hearing will be held by the Town of 

Bloomfield and Village of Bloomfield on Monday, May 20, 2024 at 5:00pm at the Bloomfield 

Municipal Center, N1100 Town Hall Rd, Pell Lake, WI. A quorum of the Town and Village 

Boards may be in attendance at the Public Hearing. 

 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the purpose of this Joint Public Hearing is for the Town and 

Village to present and receive public comment on the proposed Boundary Agreement under 

Section 66.0301, Wisconsin Statutes. The proposed agreement will concern the provision of 

municipal services, sharing and apportionment of costs and services, and boundary line 

adjustments between the Town and Village. 

 

All interested parties are welcome to attend. 

 

Lori Domino, Town of Bloomfield Clerk 

Candace Kinsch, Village of Bloomfield Clerk 

 

To be published May 9, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do Not Publish Below this Line. 

Publish this notice as a Class II publication in the Lake Geneva Regional News on May 9th, 

2024. 


